
FREE

Did you know that 1 in 3 
cancers are preventable?

Visit our pop-up shop at Sunshine Plaza and talk with one of our friendly, 
trained volunteers about how to look after yourself and prevent cancer.

Talking about cancer could save your life!

Sunshine Plaza, 324 Hampshire Road, Sunshine

6 February to 3 March 2018 • Open from 10am

The Let’s Talk About Cancer pop-up shop is funded by the Victorian 
Government, Department of Health and Human Services, and operated 
by North Western Melbourne Primary Health Network. This project is 
supported by Western Health, Cancer Council Victoria and IPC Health.




